
Will members please note that due to the 
current Covid-19 restrictions, the 

Annual General Meeting of the 22 Club, normally 
held on the last Sunday in January, has been 

postponed until further notice.

Further details will be announced in due course.

Iain Smart, MILT
Secretary & License Holder


